## **SDP MEETING MINUTES**

ATTENDEES: Chris Morlan (President) Andy Le Friec (Vice President & Secretary) Mike Lauffer (Treasurer) David Gardner (Counsel), and the rest of the Grand Canyon crew

This document serves to inform Spokane Distance Project (SDP) members of the events of the 2nd meeting of the board. As stated in the bylaws of the SDP the board must meet once per annum and this meeting served to meet that requirement. It should be noted that David Gardner is present only as counsel and does not have a vote in any matter.

## > AGENDA:

- DISCUSSION OF HIGH SCHOOL AGE MEMBERS
- o SDP TRAIL TEAM

## ➤ HIGHSCHOOLERS

- Chris Morlan proposed the idea of having highschool kids in their office season (winter and summer) come run with the SDP and improve going into track or cross country seasons.
- This was unanimously approved

## ➤ SDP TRAIL TEAM

- The idea of having a separate SDP Trail Team was discussed. Membership to SDP is required to be on the trail team. An additional fee was to be added to the semester dues. Additional "Trail Team" gear would come with your added fee as well as access to a separate private Facebook page.
- This issue was not discussed in length or great detail. The board has differing opinions & ideas as to what this looks like moving forward. No vote was held on this idea and it will be discussed further at subsequent meetings.